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- I was contacted by District 17’s DCM Tammy L. about their upcoming Day Of Sharing. 
Tentatively it will be held on September 23rd 2006 in Bedford. A flyer will be forthcoming. 

- As co-chair of the PA State Convention Entertainment Committee I have been looking into our 
options for a DJ for Friday and Saturday evenings. I have found several options, which will be 
taken into consideration. Anyone wishing to get involved please contact me. 

-Our Area 60 Getaway Weekend and Pre-Conference Assembly will be held on March 24th, 25th, 
and 26th 2006.  

This is probably the best opportunity for all groups to be involved in the General Service 
Conference. On Saturday, everyone who attends will serve on a committee to which they are 
assigned, and work on this year’s General Service Conference Agenda Items. Each committee 
will give a report to the Assembly on Sunday. And after discussion, every AA Group’s GSR, 
every District’s DCM, and every Service Volunteer in attendance will have the opportunity to 
vote on all of the agenda items. The Delegate will then take all votes into consideration when he 
votes for Area 60 at the General Service Conference. As with all General Service events, all AA 
members are welcome to attend. 


